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LIGA PUERTORRIQUENA CONTRA EL CANCER 

HOSPITAL ONCOLOGICO DR. ISAAC GONZALEZ MARTINEZ 


&( .1 
February 21, 2012 

Licensing Assistance Team 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 
Division of Materials Safety 
475 Allendale Rd. 

King ofPrussia, PA 19406-1415 

6''-~ ­
Re: Lie. No. 52-31281-j)2:" O!!:(j.0353).. 

Hereby is to notify that Ms. Myria Roque will continue as the Radiation 
Safety Officer and Lcdo. Carlos A. Cabrera Bonnett is no longer the 
Executive Director for Dr. Isaac Gonzalez Martinez Oncology Hospital. Ms. 
Rebecca Garcia has been designated as the Administrator until a new 
executive director is hired. The License has been reviewed by Ms. Garcia. 

If further information is needed, please contact Ms. Garcia at 787-763-4149 
x-1000 or Ms. Roque at 787-607-4937. 

Sincerely, 

Reb~Cia 
Executive Assistant 

.. 5/~q8') ~ 
NMSS/RGN1 MATERIALS-002 



1,.UL.L.+f'~::..u."'-'I""';--'-L:'--"...L...:!'-'=-""-Q and to inform you that the initial processing which 

includes an admil'listrative review has been performed. 


00 The~;h~~iAfv~mi~~~:~~J;L':~~Jgned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

o Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee, & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number ~7~q8'3 , 

When calling to inquire about this action, plea:se refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



